
Dear Parent/Guardian/Carer 

I am writing to advise you that head lice is present in the hair of some students in your 
class. 

Please check your child’s hair for nits/lice tonight using the methods recommended in 
information at NSW Dept of Education: https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/
health-and-physical-care/health-care-procedures/conditions/head-lice 

Further information on head lice is available on the NSW Health website at: https://
www.health.nsw.gov.au/environment/headlice/Pages/default.aspx 

I appreciate your assistance in this regard. 

Yours sincerely, 
Leesa Martin
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